
 

 

UPDATE 
Boeing Evere� Former South Fire Pit Cleanup 
At Boeing’s request, Ecology granted an extension to the 
required schedule to inves�gate and clean up the Former 
South Fire Pit at the Evere� facility. The extension was 
granted because of the poten�al presence of PFAS (per- and 
polyfluoroalkyl substances) in the pit.  

Ecology granted a 1-year extension to allow for the 
development of cleanup levels for PFAS, which Ecology 
an�cipates will be final at the end of 2022. This extension 
applies only to the Former South Fire Pit (SWMU/AOC No. 
068) and doesn’t increase risk to human health or the 
environment. 

For more informa�on about PFAS, please visit ecology.wa.gov/PFAS. 

To learn more about the cleanup, please visit ecology.wa.gov/BoeingEvere�. 

Google Map of Boeing Evere�'s 
loca�on. 

https://ecology.wa.gov/PFAS
https://ecology.wa.gov/BoeingEverett
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ADA Accessibility
To request an ADA accommoda�on, contact Ecology by 
phone at 360-407-6700 or email at hwtrpubs@ecy.wa.gov, 
or visit ecology.wa.gov/accessibility. For Relay Service or 
TTY call 711 or 877-833-6341. 
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